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Ourref.:  SG/CER/CPA/CAL15 GENEVA, 5 January 2015

Subject: 2015 WMO wall calendar

Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of the World Meteorological Organization | am pleased to send you, under
separate cover, ten copies of the 2015 WMO wall calendar. This calendar was created through a
WMO Facebook competition in order to promote the 2015 World Meteorological Day theme of
"Climate knowledge for climate action."

Additional copies of the calendars can be obtained upon request from the
WMO Communications and Public Affairs Office at cpa@wmo.int, tel. +41 22 730 8314, or
fax +41 22 730 8027.

| wish to thank you for your continued support in promoting the Programmes and
activities of WMO.

Yours faithfully,

V

(J. Lengoasa)
for the Secretary-General

To: Permanent Representatives (or Directors of Meteorological or Hydrometeorological Services)
of Members of WMO (PR-6808)



